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Williams, Sharon

From: Mohammed Rasheduzzaman <mohammed.rasheduzzaman@browardschools.com>
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 9:43 AM
To: Williams, Sharon
Cc: Lisa L. Wight
Subject: Re: city of pembroke pines land use plan amendment PH 2019-02

Hi Sharon, 
 
Yes, you are right regarding our review process. 
 
Thanks, 

Mohammed Rasheduzzaman, B. Arch., MURP, AICP 
Planner - GMM 
Facility Planning and Real Estate Department 
600 SE 3rd Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 
F: 754-321-2179  
mohammed.rasheduzzaman@browardschools.com 

browardschools.com  

 

Dedicated to results, we want to hear from you. Please click on link below for our customer survey: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/155roCamUOKTfeNtstWfrXQvsaEuO3awYdCY1uS6XWxg/viewform           

 
  
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses, and all forms of communications, including e-mail communications, made or received in connection 
with the transaction of School Board business are public records, which must be retained as required by law and must be disclosed upon
receipt of a public records request, except as may be excluded by federal or state laws.  If you do not want your e-mail address released in 
response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone. 
  
The School Board of Broward County, Florida expressly prohibits bullying, including cyberbullying, by or towards any student or employee. See 
Policy 5.9: Anti-Bullying for additional information.  
 
 

From: Williams, Sharon <swilliams@ppines.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 9:24 AM 
To: Mohammed Rasheduzzaman 
Cc: Lisa L. Wight 
Subject: city of pembroke pines land use plan amendment PH 2019‐02  
  
Good morning.  Attached are the documents submitted for a small scale residential land use change that 
would generate new units.  Per the interlocal agreement I am transmitting them to your office; however since 
they will be submitted to the county for their process,  you usually defer review to that stage of the 
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process.   Please confirm if that’s still the case via e‐mail.  Thanks.  We are looking to put this item on the 
4/25/19 LPA agenda.   
  
Sharon L. Williams 
Planning Administrator (P/T) 
Planning and Economic Development Department 
City of Pembroke Pines 
601 City Center Way, 3rd Floor 
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025 
954.392.2100 (Office)• swilliams@ppines.com 
  
The City of Pembroke Pines is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida 
statutes concerning public records. Email messages are covered under Chapter 119 and are 
thus subject to public records disclosure. All email messages sent and received are 
captured by our server and retained as public records.  


